

Dr. Aparna Date
Warwick Hospital
Lakin Road
Warwick
CV34 5BW
21st November 2001

To
Therese Brown
Risk Management Coordinator
Altnagelvin Area Hospital
Londonderry

Dear Madam

I received your letter dated 8th November regarding the report about Rachel Feguson. Unfortunately as I had changed hospital, it got delayed in reaching me to the new hospital.

Can I possibly send the report after a couple of weeks, as I am busy preparing for my exams in the 1st week of December. I apologise for the delay. But do let me know if you need it urgently. My new address for correspondence till the end of February is as above.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Apama Date